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Great Denham Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 12 
Autumn Term 

26th November 2021 

 

SPRING TERM  

CLUB BOOKINGS 

We have been made aware that a few 
parents have not been able to book all 
the After School Club sessions that 
they require for the spring term.   
 
The Extra-Curricular club team will be 
meeting this week to confirm which 

activities will be available for the 
spring term and be able to let parents 

know by the end of next week. This 
will hopefully help free up some spaces 
in After School Club or give parents an 

alternative to After School Club.  

     Year 6 Changes MESSAGE FROM 

THE HEAD 

 
It has been a busy week with 

projects coming towards the end 

and Christmas play rehearsals for 

our youngest children! This week 

we have sent out all the details 

of the performances we are 

hoping to have this year - please 

make sure you have booked your 

tickets if you would like to attend 

as without the tickets we will not 

be allowing entry. Please also 

note we are asking parents to 

wear a mask for the indoor 

performances. 

 

If you have a child due to start 

Reception next September 

(currently in our Nursery Class) 

please do not forget to apply 

online at Bedford Borough 

Council for your place in 

Reception before 15th January 

2022. 

 

Today we say a sad goodbye to 

Mrs Boyce in our office - we wish 

her well in her new role and 

thank her for her contribution to 

our school over the last 8 years! 

 

Hope you have a lovely weekend 

Denise Burgess 

 

At Christmas Circinus class will be 
saying goodbye to Mrs Jakeman 
who will be leaving her post as Year 
6 leader and class teacher and 
taking on a new part time role 
within our school of our  ‘Catch Up 
teacher.’ This is a new role that we 
have funded using the allocated 
money for our school for supporting 
children in catching up after the 
pandemic. Mrs Jakeman will 
continue to work with many of the 
children in Year 6 as well as 
supporting children in other year 
groups from Year 1 - 6. After 
Christmas we will be welcoming 
Mrs Lee to our school who will be 
joining us from a school in Luton. 
Mrs Allen will be taking over the 
role of Year 6 leader from January. 

 LETTERS THIS WEEK 

Carols By Candlelight Y3-6 
Christmas Plays – Years 1 & 2 

Christmas Play – Nursery Class 
Christmas Play –  Reception Classes 

Christmas Events and Dates  
Circinus Staff Changes – Year 6 

Christmas Lunch Menu 
 

Mixed Sports Hall Athletics – Y5 & 6 
Mixed Sports Hall Athletics – Y3 & 4 

Boys Futsal Tournament – Y3 & 4 
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Thank you to everyone who participated in the non-school uniform and crazy hair day last Friday.  We raised £520 for 
Children in Need. 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS IN A BOX 2021 

Christmas in a Box is a great way to help others who need some extra help at what can be a stressful and 
difficult time of year.  For the past 3 years GDPS pupils have contributed enormously to this effort! 

Each year group has a box where children can bring in items to help build a lovely hamper of food and 
toiletries. 

The gift will go to a local family or person in need and will make Christmas that little bit happier. 

Contributions can be made up to Friday 3rd December 2021. 
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Online Safety 
Last week we sent out information regarding a fantastic online safety resource that we have subscribed to as a school 
from National Online Safety. This allows parents to sign up and receive access to a range of resources including 
training, help videos and regular updates on how you can keep your child safe online. If you haven't signed up already 
please take advantages of this brilliant resource by following the link below: 
 
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/great-denham-primary-school 
 

Safety Squad 
As part of our work at improving online safety awareness as a school we have elected children from each class to take 
on the role of a member of our safety squad. We are looking for 2 parents to join this group and take an active role in 
helping promote online safety across the school. The group will meet termly in school time for one hour, three times 
a year. If you are interested please email ruth.preece@gpds.uk for further information! 
 
 
 
 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/great-denham-primary-school
mailto:ruth.preece@gpds.uk
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ATTENDANCE 
 

Our attendance winners this week 
are: 

Reception – Orion – 96.2% 

Key Stage 1 - Delphinus – 97.1% 

Key Stage 2 - Eridanus – 97% 

 

YEAR GROUP 
UPDATE 

Year 2 had a wonderful trip last week at the National Sea Life 
centre. 
 
It was such a long journey to get to Birmingham but we showed 
all our school values to the fullest! When we were there we were 
blown away by all of the amazing sea creatures. We loved going 
under the huge tunnel and seeing the massive Turtle called Mo. 
After spending so long learning about and becoming turtle 
experts seeing a real one was amazing!  
 
We also really enjoyed the jellyfish 
room and the stingray tank. Being 
able to have this real life learning 
experience has made our project 
come to life even more now! We are 
now busy rehearsing our Christmas 
play and are looking forward to 
performing it to you very soon!  

 

      
 

DIARY DATES  
 Wednesday 1st December  – Nursery Class – Christmas Play 9:30am   

 Thursday 2nd December – Nursery Class – Christmas Play 9:30am   
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STARS & 
VALUES OF 
THE WEEK 

 

 STARS  

Little Stars – Cody   
Cassiopeia – Theo Tucana – Julius Orion – Celine 

Aquila – Lara Pavo – Reagan Cygnus – Cienna 
Volans – Aliza Delphinus – Kai Serpens – Robert 

Pegasus – Olivia Eridanus – Poppy Andromeda – Euan 
Auriga – Matthew T Perseus – Oscar  

Vela – Xara Lyra – Lottie  
Phoenix – Aseel Circinus – Ramin  

   
 VALUES  

Cassiopeia – Amara H Tucana – Rudy Orion – Darby 
Aquila – Sara  Pavo – Aafia Cygnus – Alaina 

Volans – Mohsin Delphinus – Paloma Serpens – Leo 
Pegasus – Ayaan Eridanus – Harry W Andromeda – Rayaan 
Auriga – Gracie Perseus – Emilie  

Vela – Grace Lyra – Lailoma  
Phoenix – Fathya Circinus – Ameera  

 
  
  

SPORTS 
STARS 

 

Cassiopeia – Jessica Tucana – Alice Orion – Finley 
Aquila – Olivia N Pavo – Oilvia V Cygnus – Jasmine 
Volans – Elliana Delphinus – Evie Serpens – Isla 
Pegasus – Kyra Eridanus – Euan Andromeda –  Eleni 
Auriga – Robert Perseus – Ruqayyah  
Vela – Rowan Lyra – Sabil  

Phoenix – Bella Circinus – Fathima  
 

 
 
 

 

SPORTS 
UPDATE 

 

Events next week:  
 

Tuesday 30th November 
4-6pm Year 5&6 Boys Dodgeball 

 

Thursday 2nd December 
12-2:30pm Year 5&6 Mixed 

Sportshall Athletics 
3-4:15pm Year 5&6 Girls Netball 

Tournament  
 

Friday 3rd December 
10am-12pm year 3&4 Mixed 

Sportshall Athletics 

Boccacia tournament - Wednesday 24th November 
Five children from year 4-6 took part in an indoor competition, playing a game very 
similar to boules. The children showed real courage as this sport was unfamiliar to 
them, however after the initial practise they started to really enjoy it. They 
successfully won 6 of their games, coming third overall.  
A huge well done: Lewis, EJ, Mollie, Sabil and Rowan . 
 
Year 5&6 Girls futsal league- Thursday 18th November 
The girls played in the last of their matches to complete this league and what a 
huge success it has been! Each week both teams have improved their performance 
and knowledge of the game, growing in confidence and scoring impressive goals! 
Team A finished in 5th place and Team B in 6th place, this was out of 10 schools- 
well done we are really proud of you all. 
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LOCAL EVENTS & ADVERTS 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow the school on Twitter  @GreatDenhamPS 
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